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March 2015
Week of March 1





Week of March 15

Liturgical Color : Purple




Liturgical Color: Purple

2nd Sunday in Lent





4th Sunday in Lent
Brooklyn: St. Mark’s (LW)




Cheshire (CT)

Brooklyn: St. Paul’s (LW)




Clinton (CT)


Brooklyn: Tian Fu (LW)




Coeymans Hollow (CH)

Brooklyn: Union (LW)





Colchester (CH)

Brooklyn: Vanderveer Park (LW)



Cold Spring (NC)

Buchanan (NC)






Commack (LE)

Bullville (CH)






Commack Korean (LE)

Cairo (CH)






Conesville Chapel (CH)

Callicoon (CH)






Copake (CH)

Canaan (NC)












Week of March 8





Week of March 22

Liturgical Color: Purple                        


Liturgical Color: Purple

3rd Sunday in Lent





5th Sunday in Lent
Carmel (C






Copper Hill (CT)

Catskill (CH)






Coram (LE)



Center Moriches (LE)





Cornwall (NC)

Centerport (LE)






Corona: Primera eglise Methodiste Unida (LW)

Centerville (CH)





Cos Cob (NC)

Central Islip (LE)





Coxackie  (CH)

Central Valley (NC)





Craryville (CH_

Chatham (CH)






Corton-on-Hudson (MET)









Danbury (NC)









Darien (NC)
Week of March 29-Liturgical Color Purple or Red


Passion/Palm Sunday
Delhi: United Min. of Delhi (CH)         
 Dormansville (CH)

Derby (CT)



Dover Plains (NC)





Diamond Hill (NC)


Durham-Oak Hill (CH)

Dix Hills (LE)



East Berlin (CT)

Dix Hills: Bible Korean (LE)

East Branch/Harvard (CH)

Dobbs Ferry (MET)





OUR STEWARDSHIP
The following is a report on our District’s faithfulness in our connectional stewardship.  It reflects monies received in the Annual Conference financial Office by December 31, 2014 - 100% indicates that these churches are current to date on the apportioned amount due to date.
Paid 100% for the Year
Albertson



Islip



83% East Quogue

Amityville/First


Kings Park


75% East Hampton

Amityville/Simpson

Lake Ronkonkoma
75% Sayville

Babylon



Massapequa

72% Coram

Baldwin



Northport


71% Franklin Square

Bayport



Plainview


71% Freeport

Bayville



Port Jefferson Station
70% Merrick 

Bellmore



Riverhead


67% Sag Harbor

Bellport



Sea Cliff


63% Port Washington

Bible Korean


Seaford


58% Hicksville

Centerport



Setauket


58% Hillside

Central Islip


Smithtown


48% Westbury

Commack



South Floral Park
33% Patchogue

Commack Korean

Southold


31% Bay Shore

Cutchogue



Uniondale


25% East Meadow

Dix Hills



Wading River

23% St. James

East Moriches


Westhampton

21% Port Jefferson

East Northport


Westhampton Beach
19% Huntington CSH

Farmingdale


Woodbury


8% Orient

Flanders



99% Hampton Bays
4% Center Moriches

Freeport Hispanic

92% Hauppauge

0% Bethpage

Glen Cove



92% Stony Brook

0% Lindenhurst

Greenport



91% West Hempstead
0% East Norwich


Hamptons



89% North Fork

0% New Hyde Park Korean

Huntington Station

86% Hempstead

0% Old Westbury

LI United Methodists Respond to Disaster
Long Island now has three UM Disaster Relief Centers that are receiving, orienting, and deploying teams of volunteers to help individuals and families clear debris, clean out muck, remove damaged cabinets and wallboard, and perform mold treatment. The Centers are headquartered at the St. Mark’s UMC, Rockville Center, the Freeport UMC, and Community UMC, Massapequa. Below are contact numbers and email addresses for the three centers:

St. Mark’s UMC
(516) 766-2080
pastorbob.grimm@gmail.com

Freeport UMC
(516) 655-6528
nyacdisasterfreeport@gmail.com

Community UMC
(516) 795-1322
UMDisasterRelief@cumcmassapequa.org
Volunteers from outside of the area are being housed at the St. Mark’s in Rockville Center and at the Hicksville UMC. For the LI West District, contact Pastor Bob Grimm at St. Mark’s. For LI East, contact Warren Ferry, District Disaster Response Coordinator at (631) 875-5204.
We Need Volunteers!
The demand is much greater than the volunteers currently available to meet it. Churches are encouraged to recruit volunteers from among their members as well as from their communities. Volunteers do not need to be skilled. However, we are grateful for those with carpentry, plumbing, and electrical experience. In addition to physical work in home, we also need volunteers to staff the command centers, serving meals to volunteers, do counseling with homeowners. Volunteers and teams should register on the NY Annual Conference website: www.nyac.com and also contact the District Coordinator or the site through which they want to volunteer.
Regarding Donations…
The best form of donation is money, which can be used to purchase the specific tools and supplies that we need. Donations can be made to UMCOR through www.nyac.com. Please do not collect or deliver material donations without first checking with the District Coordinator and/or the Disaster Relief Site Manager beforehand. We have limited space to store cleaning products and our sites are focusing on sending out work teams, leaving food and clothing distribution to other houses of worship and agencies.
GLORIFICATION SINGERS 
The Glorification Singers would love to come to your church. 
We are Christian recording artists and our music has played nationally on Christian radio. In addition to writing our own original music, we use popular contemporary Christian songs to enhance our individual testimonies. The music is always approved by the Pastor or Worship Leader. We honor and respect those congregations which take a more conservative approach to worship music and we offer music suitable for all churches. We will work to have a God glorifying time of worship through music. The worship services are always Christ centered. 

We are all either Local or Certified Lay Speakers from the Westhampton UMC, L.I. East District. We have been together ministering the Word of God through song for almost 25 years. We have led Sunday morning services, ministered in coffee houses, churches, and retreat centers across denominational barriers. We have also served as worship leaders on mission trips. We were honored by the New York Annual Conference of the United Methodist Church and received the “Harry Denman Award for Group Evangelism”. 

The Glorification Singers will minister either on a Love Offering or Honorarium basis; both with a minimum fee, based on travel expenses. Please contact The Glorification Singers, at 1-(631)-369 -3975 or 1-(631)-874-2071 or for further information contact us online at www.globoys@optonline.net.

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Check out the new Long Island East District web site www.liedistrict.com.  Stay connected with things that are happening on the District level and at other United Methodist churches on Long Island.

To add your church's information, email webmaster@liedistrict.com
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Greetings to all in the Long Island East District:             
 
The Riverhead United Methodist Church proudly announces its Partnership with Family Table Food Ministries.
 
This Ministry is open to everyone.  Family Table puts out a monthly menu of about 8 different food boxes. One box is enough food to feed a family of 4 for about a week or for 1 person for almost a month.  We at Riverhead UMC take orders for the food boxes, which are paid in advance.  This food is restaurant quality, and much cheaper than the grocery store.   

The boxes are delivered by Family Table and picked up by a church team, and then given to the people who ordered.
 
This Ministry involves many facets: outreach, mission and evangelism and much more.  If you don't want to purchase a food box, you might consider purchasing a box for a needy family in your church or neighborhood.  I think we all know someone who is struggling financially. Oh, I almost forgot...the church gets 1 dollar for every box it sells from Family Table.
 
I am thrilled to be involved with this new Ministry.  Here is the website for you to check it out:  FamilyTableFoodMinistries.com  ...  feel free to email me  bzdz13@aol.com  or call 631-574-8994 with any questions.
In Christ's Service, Diane Zeluff
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ONE: 631-929-07EL: 
Cleaning Person Highly recommended from Christ Church, Port Jefferson.  Contact Pastor Randy Paige at drandy.paige@yahoo.com.

Habitat
Send all donation to:  Long Island East District -357 MacArthur Blvd.- Hauppauge, NY 11788
Make checks payable to LIE District with Habitat Methodist House on the memo line
YES, WE WANT TO PARTICIPATE!!!
Please fill out the form below and return it to  NAME__________________________________________________________________

ADDRESS ___________________________________________________________________

PHONE __________________________ EMAIL________________________________________

PASTOR ____________________________________ EMAIL______________________________

CONTACT PERSON NAME _____________________________________________________

ADDRESS___________________________________________________________________

PHONE ___________________________ EMAIL_______________________________________
SUGGESTIONS FOR RAISING FUNDS
1. Calendar for family donations and house banks. Banks are available from

    Habitat. Both Port Jefferson and Centerport have used this project.

2. Music concerts. First Church of Amityville does this regularly. The last one raised $2,000.

3. Spaghetti dinners or lunch or barbecues. All Methodists love to eat!

4. Collect "loose change" in a giant water bottle outside your sanctuary

5. Bake sales
6. Bike-a-thon (Babylon is planning one)

7. Buy a Brick. Suggested price $1 or $5, Use a doll house and paste on paper

    bricks with donors name on it. Centerport made $500 with this project.

8. Have a Habitat Day and take a special offering. We can provide speakers for your

    service, coffee hour, women's or men's groups or mission teams.

9. Get your Youth and Sunday School involved.

10 Make your activity fun and meaningful. People will respond if you ask.
Let’s have All 77 Churches in LI East District contribute to this worthy cause

right here on Long Island. Every dollar will help. Thank you.
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The NYAC DIAD is planning a full-court press on the Hurricane Sandy Recovery effort!!!!

Our goal is to have volunteers/teams every Saturday for the month of March….

We have volunteer opportunities in Connecticut, Long Island, Brooklyn, Queens and Staten Island

To volunteer in a specific area, please contact:
CT-Tom Vencuss                 860-324-1424

LI-Peggy Racine                  516-795-1322

BK-Gillian Prince                 347-413-6921

QU-Gina Grubbs                 914-330-2599

SI-Samantha Christian       347-252-7979
There is much more work to be done and families to help recover…

We need your help to make this a slam dunk!!! 
SUPERMARKET WINGO
Saturday, March 21, 2015

7:00pm until 11:00pm
at

Grace United Methodist Church

515 South Wellwood Avenue, Lindenhurst

Admission is $5.00

This includes one free WINGO sheet

and

One free ticket for a door prize

Free coffee and cake at intermission
NO EARLY ARRIVALS, PLEASE!
NO ONE UNDER 5 WILL BE ADMITTED
[image: image2.png]Grace United Methodist Church Youth Group’s

3rd Annual

_ Snowball
Fight Anyone»

Friday, March 13th
6:00-9:00pm

Adults: $10 Under 18: $7
Family of 3: $20 Family of 4: $25 Family of 5: $30 Family of 6: $35

PLEASE RSVP by MARCH 9TH

Grace United Methodist Church
515 S. Wellwood Ave.
Lindenhurst, NY 11757

4 b 4
(631) 226-8690 X *%pﬂk
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Calling all adults 21-35 who are looking for Christian friendship, regardless of if you have been a Christian your whole life or just started thinking about it yesterday.  We are a Non-denominational group all are welcome.
D.I.S.H
Discovery, Insight, Share, Hangout Group
For the Forgotten Generation.
(Just chill with us, you’ll see we’re cool)

[image: image4.png]



Location:
Hicksville United Methodist Church

130 West Old Country Road

Hicksville, NY 11801

When:
Every Wednesday 9p.m

Contact:
Josh Wolfinger: 347-753-1743
Join our Facebook group at D.I.S.H. make sure you put the periods there are a lot of groups with this name sorry
[image: image5.png]



Musicians Wanted
The Farmingdale United Methodist Church is looking for Christian rock Musicians, high school age and older, to participate in our Sunday 11:30 AM Contemporary Worship Service.  We would welcome just about any instrumentalist and vocalist, but are especially looking for a drummer, a bass guitarist and an acoustic guitarist.  Please contact our Church office by calling 516-694-3424.  Give our Church Secretary your name, phone number and type of instrument you play and our Director of Music, Dr. David Majoros, will contact you.  God bless you.

_________________________________________________________________________
HAVE YOU BEEN THINKING ABOUT VISITING THE HOLY LAND?
The Long Island East District Council on Ministry is beginning to plan a 10 day trip to the Holy Land for 2016.  This means we will only miss one Sunday from our own congregations.  We hope that many throughout our district will be able to experience this biblical pilgrimage together.  Further details will follow.  No date has been selected at this time.  May God speak to our hearts about this, make our paths straight and provide what we need.                 
                                                                    NEEDED

                                PART-TIME CHURCH ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT

 

Seeking hardworking, conscientious person to perform general office work.

Qualified candidate must have excellent organization and communication skills;  exhibit initiative; 

must know MS Word and email.  Church related experience is preferred.  Must relate well to others.  

Work three six hour days and salary will be based on experience.  Send resume to North Shore 

United Methodist Church, P.O. Box 555, Wading River, NY 11792  or call 631-929-6075 or email to: 

Staff-Parish Relations Team Leader Linda Orth <grandmao47@yahoo.com>
___________________________________________________________________________________

The United Methodist Church of Patchogue
10 Church Street
Patchogue, NY  11772
Sunday, March 29th, Palm Sunday, at 4:00 p.m. BAFFA (Bay Area Friends of the Fine Arts), a well-known local community chorus directed by the renowned, master musician, Martha Campanile, will present its Spring Concert in the Sanctuary.  Musical presentations  include Mozart's "Missa Solemnis in C" and Halley's "Freedom Trilogy".  This musical offering is open to the public and is freely given to our community.  A donation at the door will gladly be accepted.  
Wesley Fellowship Meeting
Saturday, April 18, 2015

Start time 10 a.m. Welcome



         Worship



         Presentation 




“The Wesley Fellowship- Renewal, Integrity, and Mission”

Lunch at noon  

Finish time approximately 2 p.m. 

Setauket United Methodist Church

160 Main Street, Setauket, NY 11733

Please R.S.V.P. (in order for us to plan for lunch) to Pastor Steve Knutsen,

 

U.M.C. of Seaford, NY cell: 845-204-0349 
smkamen@gmail.com

_______________________________________________________________________

                       CHURCH SECRETARY NEEDED
(REPORTS: TO THE PASTOR – FUMC)
THE FREEPORT UNITED METHODIST CHURCH, FREEPORT NEW YORK IS LOOKING FOR AN EXPERIENCED CHURCH SECRETARY WITH A MINIMUM OF 3 YEARS EXPERIENCE. MUST BE AN INDEPENDENT WORKER, PROFICIENCY IN WORD A MUST, FAMILIAR WITH GRAPHICS AND EXCEL, MUST BE ORGANIZED AND NEAT

STRONG SECRETARIAL SKILLS A MUST

MUST BE A TEAMPLAYER WITH A POSITIVE ATTITUDE; ABILITY TO WORK WELL WITH PEOPLE 

WORK SCHEDULE: MON THRU FRI 9AM TO 1PM  OR 10AM TO 2PM (20 HOURS PER WEEK REQUIRED, FLEXIBLE)

GOOD SALARY – DEPENDS ON EXPERIENCE 

FOR MORE DETAILS OR IF YOU OR ANYONE YOU KNOW ARE INTERESTED, PLEASE CONTACT ERMINE BINNS, SPPRC CHAIRPERSON AT 516-867-9278 OR  EBINNS@MSN.COM; OR PASTOR REVEREND EDWARD NORMAN AT 516-378-0659
Subject: James Street Players Presents..... 
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	[image: image7.jpg]Bye Bye Birdie, originally titled

“Let's Go Steady”, is a happy musical with @
difference. This is a satire crafted with
the fondest affection on American society
set in 1958. The story was

phenomenon of a popular singer
Elvis Presley and his draft notice
into the Army in 1957.
The original 1960-61 Broadway production
was a Tony Award-winning success.

Performances:

Evenings:

Fri. Apr 17" 8pm

Sat. Apr 18" 8pm

Tue. Apr 21°" 8pm

Fri. Apr 24™ 8pm

Sat Apr 25™ 8pm
Matinee:

Sun Apr 26" 3pm
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631-649-4140 Reserved Seating:
<% G all seats JUST $15
Visit our websie ar:

www.JamesStreetPlayers.org

The James Street Pliu]house islocated at:

Babylon United erha?isr Church
21James Street, Babylon, NY

Tanes Street Plyers is a en-profi orgazatcn hat has been bringing affordabl e thester fothe Bebylon area fo crer 45 ears.
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James Street Players uses Vendini for ticketing, marketing, and box office management. 

James Street Players - 21 James Street, Babylon, NY, 11702, (631) 649-4140 
Vendini, Inc. - 660 Market Street, San Francisco, CA, 94104, 1 (800) 901-7173
________________________________________________________

Something to think about:

Faith is having a positive attitude about what you can do and not worrying at all about what you can’t do.

Don’t look back.  You’re not going that way.

Life always offers you a second chance.  It’s called tomorrow.

God often leads us on journeys we would never go on if it were up to us. -  Eugene Cho
ATTENTION: PASTORS & LAITY

Pastors – Are you looking for a way to strengthen the local church and encourage Christian discipleship?

Laity – Are you being called to Christian servant hood, following the model of Christ and becoming a servant for all?
THE WALK TO EMMAUS

The Walk to Emmaus is a spiritual program intended to strengthen the local church through the development of Christian disciples and leaders. The program’s approach seriously considers the model of Christ’s servant hood and encourages Christ’s disciples to act in ways appropriate to being a “servant of all.”

The Walk to Emmaus experience begins with a 72-hour course in Christianity, comprised of fifteen talks by lay and clergy on the themes of God’s grace, disciplines of Christian discipleship, and what it means to be the church.  The course is wrapped in prayer and  Meditation, special times of worship and daily celebration of Holy Communion.  Emmaus leaders encourage participants to form small groups to support one another and the local church continually after this weekend experience.

If this opportunity excites you, if you feel called to revitalize your faith, or if you just have questions, please contact one of our board members. We will be more than happy to talk to you about this blessing.  We also have teams of speakers who are prepared to come out and talk to your congregations at a worship service, dinner, breakfast, or any other function.  For those of you, who may have already attended a walk, consider talking to your congregation, inviting a speaker or sponsoring a candidate. 
Contact information and more information can be found on our website.
www.nyacwalktoemmaus.org
They asked each other, “Were not our hearts burning within us while he talked with us on the road and opened the Scriptures to us?” Luke24:32

	
	#playhardprayhard
ANNUAL UMC LONG ISLAND EAST DISTRICT

YOUTH RETREAT AT CAMP QUINIPET
 April 17 – 19, 2015
ARRIVE FRIDAY AT 7:00 PM, 

LEAVE SUNDAY AT 1:00 PM
OPEN TO ALL YOUTH 6TH GRADE AND   UP 
2 ADULTS FOR FIRST 12 YOUTH –

· 1 ADDITIONAL ADULT FOR EVERY 6 ADDITIONAL YOUTH –IF YOU DO NOT HAVE 2 CHAPERONES, YOU CAN TEAM UP WITH ANOTHER CHURCH TO MEET THE GUIDELINES.  
**EVERYONE MUST MEET DISTRICT SAFE SANCTUARY RULES**
CHAPERONE MEETING DATES TO BE ANNOUNCED.  

HOUSING, MEALS, SNACKS, AND ACTIVITIES ARE ALL INCLUDED
COST: $85.00 PER PERSON IF REGISTERED BY MARCH 10th
$100.00 PER PERSON IF REGISTERED BY MARCH 31
AFTER MAR 31, BY REQUEST ONLY
(Scholarships available for those in need)
TO REGISTER PLEASE SEND NON-REFUNDABLE DEPOSIT OF $25.00 PER PERSON. 

CHECKS MADE PAYABLE TO:  LIE District 

And send to:
Shanna Wurth @ 20 Park Circle N., Farmingdale NY  11735

ANY QUESTIONS CONTACT SHANNA WURTH AT 

631-270-4332 OR wurth5@optonline.net   

	

	
	
	


2.11 GB (7%) of 30 GB used
East Meets Bishop Middleton 
The Long Island East District was blessed to have Bishop Jane Middleton come to Long Island and personally spend time with clergy and laity here.  She met with the clergy in the morning, lunched with laity and clergy and then addressed the laity after lunch.

At the laity session, she shared her mission for the New York Annual Conference, which consists of three focus priorities:
1. Healing

2. Empowerment of clergy and laity

3. Preparation for the next bishop.  
Bishop Middleton also answered questions from the good size group assembled, which included questions about church vitality.  In response to a question about church growth, she said that every church should have a small group of people who set aside a time and get together and pray for God’s desire for their church.  She emphasized the importance of praying, making sure that church plans are the result of a Christ centered response to God’s will for the church and then - go and do it. “The bottom line is love… Whatever we do, is to be done in love.”

The church is a place with worship that feeds peoples souls, where people study the word, where people give generously.  “The church is not a club”, she said.  The Bishop referenced the tithe and a process of incremental increase in giving to reach the tithe, for those who are not already tithing. 

The church is a place where people have a passion for reaching beyond the church walls.  The Bishop reminded us that as Christians we are called to go.  That is to go out in to the world and the communities in which we are located, serving them, sharing the love of God and welcoming the people in to the church.  

Clearly Bishop Middleton is leading by example.  As God’s word tells us to go, so Bishop Middleton is going out into the districts of our NYAC community, bringing Christ’s love and encouragement to the churches. 

Bishop Middleton and I left the Bible Korean Church building at the same time and I was able to thank her for “hitting the ground running” in providing guidance for our Conference.  Gleaning from the video that she presented, I can say, “Fantastic Possibilities for transforming the world for Jesus Christ awaits us in the New York Annual Conference!”

Lorraine Leak

Lay Leader, Long Island East
NYAC Early Response Team (ERT) Application
Name: ___________________________________
Home Phone: ______________________________

Street Address: ____________________________
Cell Phone:  ________________________________

City, State, Zip: __________________________________________________________________________________

Date of Birth: _____________ Sex:______ Email address:  ____________________________________

Church: ____________________________________________________________________________

Church Address: _____________________________________________________________________ Pastor's Name and Phone #: ____________________________________________________________

Print Your Name Exactly As It Appears on Your Passport: _____________________________________

Passport Number: _______________________
Expiration Date of Passport: ___________________

Occupation: ____________________________________________ T-Shirt Size: __________________

Do you hold a professional license or specialized certification (e.g. MD, RN, PE, EMT, Pastoral Counseling), explain? ___________________________________________________________________________________

Are you CPR certified?  Yes    No    Are you AED certified?   Yes   No   

Are you certified in Standard First Aid?   Yes   No

Do you have a current UMCOR ERT Badge?    Yes      No   If no, did you take the ERT training class and, if so, when?                        ______________________________________________________________________

Have you ever served on an ERT or Disaster Recovery Team?   Yes    No  If so, indicate where?____________________

Have you ever served on a VIM team?  Yes    No     If so, indicate where? ______________________________________

Who served as your team leader?_____________________________ 

What languages do you speak?_______________

Please check the special skills you possess and indicate applicable skill level: professional, excellent, good, fair.

_____Construction _________________    

_____Electrical __________________    

___Masonry ___________________    

_____Other (specify) __________________________________________________________________

Why do you wish to participate? _______________________________________________________________________

Which of the trips I would like to join: __ Haiti  __North Carolina  __ Other (specify) _______________________________

Scheduled dates for which I’m able to serve: 1st choice:___________________ 2nd choice:________________________

ERT trips are typically 5-7 days and require rigorous activity and the hours may be long, is there anything the team leader(s) should know regarding your health (including allergies, diet, etc.) or special needs? _______________________

___________________________________________________________________________________

I understand that team members must be cooperative, flexible, and patient. I agree to cooperate with the team leader(s) concerning our life together, including daily assignments, food, lodging, transportation and any other activities involving the team as a whole. I agree to stay with the team from the beginning to end of the trip (except as excused by the team leader), to abstain from the use of alcohol and tobacco while On the trip, and to behave in a Christian manner.

__________________________________________
____________________________

Applicant's Signature





            Date
To Be Completed by the Applicant's Pastor:
I believe that the above applicant is a dedicated Christian, a team player, and a friendly, flexible person who will make a valuable contribution to this team.  I am / am not personally acquainted with the applicant and recommend her/him for volunteer mission service. You may contact me for additional information if needed.

__________________________________________
_____________________________

Pastor's Signature





           Date
Mail completed application to: Rev. Joseph Ewoodzie, NYAC Mission Coordinator, 20 Soundview Ave, White Plains, NY 10606-3302

Revised: April 2011
New York Annual Conference Disaster Response

20 Soundview Ave. White Plains New York, 10606     Office: 914-615-2233  fax: 914-615-2244

NYAC SANDY RECOVERY MINISTRIES “DONE IN A DAY” PRESENTS:











